
The Olive Branch 
School  Preservation Soci-
ety Board of Trustees  ex-
tends an  invitation to 
all New Carlisle, Bethel 
Township, and surround-
ing Clark County commu-
nity  residents to  attend 
an  Open House and Sign 
unveiling from 2:00-4:00 
p.m. on Sunday Novem-
ber 4 at the Olive Branch 
School as we launch 
Phase 1 (asbestos remov-
al) restoration project  of 

this historic building. 
Olive Branch is  lo-

cated just east of Tecum-
seh High School near the 
school bus compound. 
The “Little Round Building 
or Rotunda Building,” as 
it is sometimes referred 
to, was constructed in 
1908,  destroyed by fire in 
1913, rebuild in 1914, and 
opened to students once 
again in January of  1915. 
It continued  to house and 
educate students  until 

1972. The building  has 
been utilized as a ware-
house and storage facility 
by the School District for 
the last forty years. Even 
though the building is 
still in use as a warehouse 
and storage facility, the 
public will have the oppor-
tunity  to walk through and 
discover the uniqueness of 
the interior of this one-of-a-
kind school building.   Re-
freshments will be served.
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